
MEMO 
 
 

TO:  NORTHGATE GARDENS RESIDENTS 

FROM:  NORTHGATE GARDENS CONDOMINIUMS 

DATE: September 2, 2014 

RE:  BOARD MEETING 

 
  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for  
Tuesday, September 16 at 6:00 PM  

and will be held in the Northgate office. Hearing requests must 
be received in writing prior to September 5.   

  
PLEASE NOTE: THE MEETING WILL START AT 
6:00 PM INSTEAD OF OUR USUAL START TIME. 

 
Unit owners are encouraged to attend. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the on-site office at 
(781)894 8322 or e-mail northgategardens@crowninshield.com. 

 
 

Thank you 
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